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MINISTRY OF THE ENVIRONMENT & HOUSING
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Department of Environmental Health Services (D.E.H.S) wishes
to advise the general public that beginning February 1st, 2021 we will
no longer be accepting Business License Application at this office.

ALL applicants are to utilize the Inland Revenue Online Portal at the
site listed below.

The D.E.H.S. apologizes for any inconvenience caused.

BUSINESS LICENSE APPLICATION PROCESS
YOU MUST APPLY ONLINE!

Website: http://inlandrevenue.finance.gov.bs/business-licence/

Google Search: Bahamas Inland Revenue

Select: Applying for the First Time or Renewing a Business License
Complete: Step 3 Consolidated Agency Application Form

Click Submit

Wait: To Receive Response
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